

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Region VII – CENTRAL VISAYAS SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BOHOL

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

March 4, 2020

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. **125** , s. 2021

SURVEY ON THE PERCEPTION OF TEACHERS AND OTHER SCHOOL PERSONNEL ON VACCINATION

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs, CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public and Private Elementary and Secondary School Heads
District and School ICT Coordinators

- 1. Enclosed is a copy of DepEd Memorandum dated March 3, 2021, signed by Undersecretary and Chief of Staff, Atty. Nepomuceno A. Malaluan, RE: Survey on the Perception of Teachers and Other School Personnel on Vaccination, which is self-explanatory.
- 2. The participants of this survey will be the **teaching** and **non-teaching personnel** of both **public and private schools** nationwide, with the following schedule:

Opening Schedule	March 5, 2021, Friday	8:00AM
Closing Schedule	March 9, 2021, Tuesday	5:00PM

- 3. Participation to the survey is **voluntary.** There shall be no personal benefit and/or consequence from participating in the survey. However, participation is **highly encouraged** as this will provide data to strengthen the policies and programs of the Department.
- 4. The survey link will be posted in the Learner Information System (LIS) and Enhanced Basic Education Information System (EBEIS) portals and will be sent also to all PSDSs. The Planning and Research Unit thru this mobile number 09054266060, shall assist on the information dissemination of the survey.
- 5. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum is desired. Thank you.

BIANITO A. DAGATAN EdD, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent (

BOHO



0050 Lino Chatto Drive Barangay Cogon, Tagbilaran City, Bohol Tel Nos.: (038) 412-4938; (038) 411-2544 (038) 501-7550 Telefax: (038) 501-7550 email add: deped.bohol@deped.gov.ph

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

MEMORANDUM

FOR

Minister of BARMM for Basic, Higher, and Technical

Education

All Regional Directors

All Schools Division Superintendents

FROM

ATT. NEPOMUCENO A. MALALUAN

Undersecretary and Chief of Staff

SUBJECT

Survey on the Perception of Teachers and Other School

Personnel on Vaccination

DATE

March 3, 2021

In preparation for the possible conduct of face-to-face classes, the Department of Education (DepEd) will be conducting a survey that seeks to gather the perception of teachers and other school personnel on the vaccination program in the country. This shall help the Department determine and understand the perception of teachers and other school personnel on vaccination and obtain information essential for its decision-making in relation to vaccination.

The participants of the survey will be teaching and non-teaching staff of both public and private schools nationwide.

Each region will have a unique link for the survey. The survey link will be sent to email addresses of all personnel and posted in the Basic Education Information System (BEIS). The Planning and Research Units shall assist on the information dissemination of the survey to all public and private schools in their respective divisions.

The schedule of accessing and accomplishing the survey is as follows:

Opening Schedule	March 5, 2021, Friday	8:00AM
Closing Schedule	March 9, 2021, Tuesday	5:00PM

Participation to the survey is **voluntary**. There will be no personal benefit and/or consequence from participating in the survey. However, participation is highly encouraged as this will provide us with data to strengthen our policies and programs.

For queries and clarifications on the content of the survey and deployment protocols, kindly coordinate with the Planning Service – Office of the Director (PS-OD) through email address <u>ps.od@deped.gov.ph</u>.

Thank you very much.